
   

 

 

Educational Opportunities for Native Americans 
Meetings are Open to all Parents/Guardians of Native American and Alaskan Native 

Students in the Long Beach Unified School District 

 

 

10 Reasons to Attend an EONA GATHERING 
 

 Connect with other parents and guardians 

 We are all about parental involvement 

 Build a safe learning community for your children 

 Become a greater part of your student’s learning experiences 

 Have a voice in the activities and programs the EONA supports 

 Be the first to hear about important news and upcoming events in 

the Native American/Alaskan Native Community, also share 

events 

 You can help create, plan, and execute fun events for the whole 

family that focus on Native American/Alaskan Native Cultures 

 Volunteer your time, either at the EACCR Training Center or at 

home, to make a difference in our community 

 Learn how students & teachers can benefit from the work of 

EONA 

 We need your help to ensure our efforts meet the needs of your 

children 

 

CAN’T MAKE IT? 
 

If you are unable to attend but would like more information or to stay involved, please 

contact our Program Coordinator at kleonard@lbschools.net 


